
Week 29

Brambles Team

Week 29 25-29th Apr
Space

Week 30  2-6th May
Beans and seeds

Home Learning: Why not look on You 
Tube for ‘Story Time In Space’ where 
real astronauts read a story whilst in 

space!

Fri 29th April
Cake Friday

Mon 2nd May
Bank Holiday

Brambles & School 
CLOSED

Fri 17th June
Brambles Duathlon

Sat 18th June
PTA Summer Fayre

Brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

01480 375063 
option 2

Brambles

Topic: ‘Spring’  Main Text: ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers

This week’s special snack:
Jaffa cakes (Full moon, half moon, total eclipse!) 

This week we have learnt that the earth, together with 
all of its countries and people is called the World.  We 

also learnt that our solar system works by the sun’s 
gravity pulling the planets towards the sun.  This keeps 
the planet moving in orbit around the sun.  The small, 
rocky objects that orbit the sun are called asteroids.  

We discovered that an astronaut is specially trained to 
travel to outer space in a rocket and it takes three 

days to travel from earth to the moon!

Our key words this week were:
Solar system, world, astronaut, 

rocket, asteroid & moon

What is the PTA? Brampton Primary School's Parent 
Teacher Association (PTA) organises events to support 
the children during their time in the school and Brambles. 
They aim to raise funds to supplement those received by 
the school from the local authority. Generally these 
funds help to buy 'extras' for the school; these may be 
books for a new reading scheme or a sandpit for the 
nursery. There are no hard and fast rules as to what will 
be funded through the PTA though generally it is the 
extras which help enrich the children's learning and time 
at the school. Being part of the PTA doesn't mean that 
you have to donate money for events in school, it can be 
offering your time to run a stall at the fayres, cooking 
cakes for cake Friday, or even putting up posters in 
Brampton so that the whole community can come to 
events held at the school.
If you want to get involved in the PTA then please 
contact the PTA via the school website or Facebook 
page and members will be in touch. We know we 
would love to see you at any of our meetings or events.


